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Attn: Alyson Bradley
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Argyle Street

London WC1H 8ND

.Application No: P§X0204693

S

Dear Alyson

It has just come to my attention that the above application, were it successful, would have the effect off
substantially and unnecessarily changing the appearance of the building 45 New Compton Street
significantly to its detriment.

| therefore object to the planning application.

The application allows for the existing grey metal finished window frames to be replaced with frames finished
in a white powder coating. This would be out of keeping with the age and original design intentions of the
building and is an unnecessary alteration as frames similar in finish to those presently fitted are available. The
proposed frames carry no advantage over the existing, though in fact will probably suffer from the very intense
air pollution of the area and degrade In appearance very rapidly.

| would have no objection to the plans if this was taken into account and suitable, suitably finished window
frames installed. - .-

. C Baker

On behalf of Mr K D Woodward, Flat 17, 45 New Compton Street.
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